
You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important 

 
From: daniel ball  
Sent: 12 January 2024 11:04 
To: Rampion2 <Rampion2@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Emily Mulcare Ball Number 20045181 

 

 
Dear PINS 

 
Ref Number 20045181 

 
I would like to request an accompanied site visit from your inspectors please 

 
As local residents living on Kent Street we are very worried about the area around Kent Street / Cratemans 
Farm / Cowfold stream and also the green lane from Moatfield Lane 

 
We would request a visit in May when it is possible to see the large environmental damage this application 
will have on this sensitive area 

 

We have a very rural countryside feel to this region with wildflower meadows, nightingales, fields with 
adders and grass snakes and badgers. This wildlife corridor will be lost for ever 

 
The current country lanes network with soft clay verges and ditches will not be able to cope with such a large 
infrastructure project, the new proposed access routes across field will be water logged much of the year as 
we only have clay here and many farmers can only be on the land certain parts of the year, and only when 
we have prolonged periods without rain. New routes into the countryside will be disastrous 

 
Please confirm if you can visit as you need to walk these routes to appreciate how rural this area is 

 
The Rampion II submission is mostly based on desk top surveys and much of their information is not true 
compared to real life experiences on the ground 

 
I look forward to hearing from you 

Regards 

Emily Mulcare Ball 
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